
Social Media Post for Meeting Your Parish 2024 Bishop’s Appeal Goal 

Congratulations on meeting your Bishop’s Appeal goal! Below is the social media post and 

caption to share now that your parish has met your goal.  Thank your parishioners for their 

support of the Appeal by posting this to your Church social media pages.  There is space in the 

upper right-hand corner on the image for your parish logo. 

 

 

CAPTION: 

We did it! Thank you for helping [INSERT PARISH NAME HERE] meet our Bishop’s Appeal 

goal. It is thanks to people like you that the Church in northeastern Wisconsin is Living the 

Eucharist and Sharing the Gifts! 


